M Gma" Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Mapua Drive pathway

1 message

Wayne Chisnall <wchisnall@gmail.com> Sat, Apr 17, 2021 at 5:35 PM
To: Jamie McPherson <jamie.mcpherson@tasman.govt.nz>, OurMapua email <info@ourmapua.org>

Hi Jamie,

| have been reminded yet again that there is still no cyclist signage at Higgs Road for the Mapua Drive shared pathway. Are you able to advise
whether it has been ordered?

Also relating to the new section of pathway, | am advised that there should be a 6 month programmed safety audit. Has this been scheduled?
There are a number of safety short comings that may be picked up in such an audit.

Regards

Wayne Chisnall

MDCA Exec



